NON-POTABLE WATER REMINDER

The water provided to your property by Castle Rock County Water District is non-
potable, untreated surface water and is NOT safe for human consumption without
proper treatment to remove physical, chemical and biological contaminants.

All hose bibs and faucets on your property that dispense this non-potable water
should be labeled accordingly with a warning sign indicating that the water is non-
potable and is not safe for consumption.



